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MEMORANDUM FOR: William J Olmstead
Director & Chief Counsel, Regulations Division
Office of the Executive Legal Director

FROM: Frank L. Ingram
Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs <

SUBJECT: FINAL SH0LLY RULE ON SIGNIFICANT HAZARDS CONSIDERATIONS

We have reviewed the draft of the subject rule as transmitted with your
November 30 memorandum. In view of the fact that the major change from
the two interim final rules, which were announced, is to combine the
two, OPA does not believe that a public announcement is necessary.

b L. h%
Frank L. Ingram
Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs
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